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Notice to Shareholders of 
AB FCP I  

(the“Fund”) 
   
 

30 December 2024 

 

 
Dear Valued Shareholder:  

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the annual report of the Fund dated 31 August 2024 has 
just been released, and it can be accessed directly from www.abfunds.com.hk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Board of Managers of 

AllianceBernstein (Luxembourg) S.à r.l. 

 

http://www.abfunds.com.hk/

